## Bunscoil Naomh Iosaif An Uaimh Co. na Mí

Phone: 046 - 9021989 Fax: 046 - 9073736 Email: jomerps@iol.ie



St. Joseph's Mercy Primary School Navan Co. Meath

24th March 2021

Dear Parents,

I hope that this letter finds you and your families well.

Thank you for your co-operation over the last number of weeks with the very smooth reopening of our school for all classes. We are delighted to have all of the children back in school for in-person learning.

Children will finish up on Friday, 26<sup>th</sup> March, for the Easter holidays and dismissal times will be as follows:

11.30am Junior and Senior Infants

11.40am First and Second Classes

11.50am Third and Fourth Classes

12noon Fifth and Sixth Classes

We look forward to welcoming all children back to school on Monday, 12<sup>th</sup> April. You will receive the Easter Newsletter later this week. You will find on the newsletter a message from the Chairperson of our Board of Management, Corona McDermott. Please read her message and take note of the requirements of parents during COVID times. It is with your full cooperation that we continue to keep St. Joseph's a safe place for children, staff and parents.

I wish you and your families a safe and blessed Easter and I thank you sincerely for your great co-operation during what has been a very challenging time for us all.

Kindest regards,

Ann Murphy (Principal)